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— PRESS RELEASE -

EU EOM APPEALS TO ELECTORAL STAKEHOLDERS TO
REMAIN CALM AND RESPECT
THE LEGAL FRAMEWORK FOR ELECTIONS

Blantyre, 24 May 2014. — The European Union Election Observation Mission
(EU EOM) Malawi 2014 is closely following the current post-election
developments in Malawi pertaining to the May 20 tripartite elections.

The EU EOM urges political parties, supporters and other stakeholders to
remain calm and allow MEC to finalise its task on tabulation and
announcement of results.

The EU EOM appeals to political parties to address to the competent
authorities any election related complaints and appeals through the
mechanisms provided by the laws of Malawi.
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For further information please contact:

Silvia DE FELIX — Media analyst & Press and Public Outreach Officer

Cell: +265 999 839 005

Email: silvia.defelix@eueommalawi2014.eu

Please visit us on Facebook European Union Election Observation Mission Malawi 2014
and Twitter @EUEOMMalawi2014
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